

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Friday 22<sup>nd</sup>May

Dear Parents/Carers

What a half term of virtual learning it has been! Thank you all for your incredible support and engagement from home, we couldn't do it without our hard-working parents and children. We've included a <u>special end of term treat this week for you</u> - we can't wait for the summer term and will not let the current situation prevent us from running Sports Day, Dance Day and many other exciting activities that make Atlantic Academy the wonderful place it is.

We've loved sharing what everyone has been up to at home on our Atlantic Facebook/<u>Twitter</u> pages; here are some of our highlights this week! Don't forget, if you want to share anything you get up to over the half term break, please send photos to Mrs Hill (ahill@atlantic-aspirations.org).













Y6 had a great day on Thursday doing lots of activities related to their WW2 topic and they shared some awesome photos! We are excited about the last half term of the year as we have some amazing transition, celebration activities and a London trip (virtual of course) planned to help Y6 celebrate all of their time in Primary - even in the virtual sense! As we move into their last half term of Primary education, we couldn't be prouder of how far they have come, whether they have been with us since Reception or if they've joined us along the way.















Don't forget to check out our latest Virtual Heroes Assembly today - <a href="here is the link">here is the link</a> for anyone who missed it in their virtual classroom. We think it's one of the best yet and I think it's clear how much the teachers are enjoying creating their videos!

Have a wonderful half term and stay safe.

Miss Heppell